
From: MARTIN [mailto: ]  

Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 4:51 PM 

To: dentalboardconsultation <dentalboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au> 

Subject: Scope of Practice Consultation 

 

I protest The Dental Board of Australia consideration that dental Therapists and/or therapists be 

permitted to work without the controls, support and professionalism of an established dental practice 

 

Signed 

Dr Martin Bastick 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 




